
 

  

 

 
6 October 2020 
 
Dear Club Secretary 
 
VOTING INSTRUCTIONS 
The AGM will be held on 7 November 2020 at 13:00 at the Wolverhampton 
University, Walsall Campus, Broadway, Walsall, WS1 3EZ (exact room tbc) & via 
Zoom (dial-in details to follow).  Light refreshments will be available from 12noon. 
 
As per the requirements of the British Judo Association Memorandum and 
Articles, please find enclosed: 
 

• A Postal Voting Form which you may use for postal voting.  This needs to 
be returned by Thursday 5 November 2020. 

• A Proxy Voting Form which you may use to nominate a proxy 
representative or appoint the Chairman of the meeting as your proxy.  This 
needs to be completed and returned by 31 October 2020. 

• The British Judo Association Annual Report for the year 2019/20 including 
the Annual Accounts for the British Judo Association Limited for the year 
ended 31 March 2020. 

 
Also enclosed is information on attending the AGM under Covid-19 restrictions. 
 
Approval of Annual Report 
It is recommended that the British Judo Association Annual Accounts is 
approved. 
Approval of Annual Accounts 
It is recommended that the British Judo Association Annual Accounts are 
approved. 
Approval of Auditors 
It is recommended that the auditors, Sedulo, are approved. 

 
Please note that you need to state your Club number and name in full. 
Please also note that only the Club Chair or Secretary can sign the Proxy/Voting 
From on behalf of your club. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Andrew Scoular 
Chief Executive Officer 


